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 MEMORANDUM 

 
TO: Docket No. 4549 Service List 
 
FROM: Cynthia Wilson-Frias, Deputy Chief of Legal Services 
 
RE: The Narragansett Electric Company d/b/a National Grid Tariff Advice 

Filing to Amend RIPUC No. 2099, Net Metering Provision 
                           
DATE:  March 6, 2015 
 

The purposes of this docket are to: (1) review the propriety of National Grid’s 
proposed changes to the Net Metering tariff and (2) to review how National Grid is 
applying the net metering credits.  The PUC desires to address both issues at once.  
However, as review of the tariff changes is not dependent on determination of the 
application of net metering credits, the review of the application of net metering credits 
should not impede the decision on the tariff changes. 

 
Neither National Grid nor the Division had an objection to allowing Wind Energy 

Development to intervene in this matter. 
 
The following is the procedural schedule in the above-referenced docket.  The 

parties agreed to a one week discovery deadline. 
 
03/25/2015 Filing of Comments  
03/31/2015 Tentative – Open Meeting Decision 
 
The rate filing can be accessed at www.ripuc.org under the Commission’s Docket Menu, 
Docket No. 4557. 
  
cc:   Commissioners 
 Administrator Ahern 


